
From the President

The National Executive of NELA at its first meeting following the Annual General Meeting in November 1993 
recorded the appreciation of NELA for the work done by its outgoing President, John Haydon.

John provided an oustanding effort throughout his year in the Presidency. During the first several months, his 
office provided the entire administrative support for the organisation and, until this edition, provided the 
typesetting for the Australian Environmental Law News.

Throughout his Presidency and as an Executive Member before that, John had a strong personal commitment to 
the organisation as a National organisation, and fought hard to maintain it as such. He also made a 
significant personal contribution to establishing the Climate Control project, and to the organisation of the 
Canberra National Conference and the Cairns International Conference. It is hoped that John’s initiatives 
with the Climate Control project and the 1994 Conference can be brought to fruition.

Greg McIntyre 
President
NELA .
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